
 

 
 
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL / BID BULLETIN No. 2024-0119-R4-01 
 

 
1st Supplemental / Bid Bulletin on the 

 
 

SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF ONE (1) UNIT BRAND-NEW MULTI-PURPOSE 
VEHICLE (MPV) 

 
 
To all Prospective Bidders: 
 
This shall form an integral part of the Bid documents. 
  

Clarifications:  
QUERIES ANSWERS 

We will be providing a gasoline-powered vehicle, with 
other specifications subject to change. Is CITEM 
agreeable to this offer? 

After due consideration, the end-user prefers to stick 
with diesel engine vehicles since it is more fuel efficient 
and considering CITEM’s continuous use of vehicles 
for its day-to-day operations, diesel engines can run 
longer before requiring maintenance. 

 
Items not mentioned above remain the same. 
 
This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin is being issued to clarify/modify/amend the specifications of the requirement 
needed, and not for purposes of delaying the proceedings of RA 9184. 
 
Issued this 04th day of November 2024. 
 
 
 

 
                                                                        ATTY. ANNA GRACE I. MARPURI 

                          Chairman, Bids and Awards Committee 
 


